
 

Food packages for Free School Meal (FSM) Children  

Please note this is for FSM Pupil Premium Children not Universal Free School Meals 

provided for class 1. We have sent you a text if you are eligible. 

Please note if your child is eligible for FSM and now attending school, they will receive a 

packed lunch each day. We do have some food from Penlee Cluster of churches to help you 

out as well. We will give this to you as you collect your child. 

To collect your food package and comply with social distancing please follow the instruction 

below: 

• Please come to collect food packages from school between 11:30 and 12:30pm 

Monday 29th June.    

• We will bring the food packages to you. DO NOT COME INTO THE SCHOOL 

BUILDING. A member of school staff will tick you off the list, so we keep a record of 

who has collected their food package. 

• Please observe social distancing, keeping a minimum 2m distance from other 

parents and carers. Please ensure that only ONE person at a time is coming through 

the school gate. 

• Please wait outside the gates if another parent or carer is collecting a food package 

so that you keep at least 2m apart. If there are other parents and carers collecting 

then queue outside the school gates, at least 2m apart. 

• As soon as you get home, wash your hands for least 20 seconds. 

• We will distribute any uncollected packages if you are unable to get to school. We 

will be knocking on your door and then leaving the package outside, always keeping 

a minimum 2m distance between yourself and others. 

 

Thank you in advance for following these instructions and your understanding at this 

challenging time. 

 

 
Together we can make a difference 


